
Year 4 Autumn 2 Newsletter

“You’re amazing, just the way you are.”

Foundation Subjects 
Our science topic this half term will 
be ‘Living Things and their 
Habitats’. 
This half term, we will also be 
looking closer at Volcanoes as part 
of our Geography topic. In computing 
we will delve further into Scratch 
whilst also studying Design and 
Technology later in the term.

Mrs Johnson, Mrs Bell and Miss Trevor

Welcome back to the last half term of 2024
We are excited to welcome the children back for this half term and can’t 
wait to see what work they produce over the coming weeks. We’ve got so 
many exciting events that we look forward to over the festive period.

Twitter
We update our school Twitter 
regularly with photographs of the 
children in Year 4. Please take a 
look @BroadacreSch

Maths 
This term, we will be exploring area, 
multiplication and division in math 
lessons. We encourage all children 
to access Times Tables Rockstars 
(TTRs)  at home in preparation for 
the multiplication check next year. 
Codes will be sent out 

English and Guided Reading

In Year 4, we are using ‘The Iron 
Man’ as a stimulus in our writing 
and reading lessons. The children 
will be writing character 
descriptions, diary entries 
and newspaper articles and more.

Reading and Homework
Homework is set every Friday and 
this should be returned the following 
Tuesday. Reading is also given 
weekly. Please make sure reading 
books are returned on Wednesdays 
at the latest so that we are able to 
change the books

PE Kit
This half term the children will be 
focusing on rugby and gymnastics. 
Please make sure children bring 
their PE kits (including trainers) to 
school on a Monday and take them 
home on a Friday to be cleaned. For 
these sessions, hair must be tied 
back and earrings must either be 
removed for the session or covered, 
with their own tape.

Events
We are very fortunate to have many 
trips, visitors and events organised 
for this half term. Lab Rascals (13.11), 
Hull Minster (26.11) and the Theatre 
Trip to see the Borrowers (5.12). Keep 
an eye out for letters in the coming 
weeks
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